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Dear Mr. Cohen:

This is to confirm your telephone conversation on August 4,1981 with
Ms. Carol Ann Reed of ply staff.

In that conversation Ms. Reed acknowledged receipt of your letter dated
July 9,1981 and stated that additional time would be needed to respond
and that you would be notified if any further delays occur.

If you have any questons, please do not hesitate to contact Ms. Reed on
,

(301)492-8133.
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